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PRINCE STREET REOPENS AT 7TH STREET

CLOVIS, NM – The Prince Street intersection at 7th Street reopened Wednesday
afternoon after being closed for just over two months due to construction. K. Barnett &
Sons began construction on the 7th Street intersection in late February of 2023 for the
City of Clovis’ 7th Street Reconstruction Phase III project. As the intersection opens and
traffic resumes, the City of Clovis would like to remind drivers to proceed safely and
continue to use caution at the intersection

For more information regarding the tree planting ceremony, please contact the City Manager’s
Office at (575) 763-9670.


